TheDirty.com

Re: Tess Taylor / Invasion of Privacy
Dear Nik:

This law firm represents Tess Taylor.

We have become aware that TheDirty.com (“Company”) is illegally displaying certain nude
photographs of Ms. Taylor (the “Photographs™) on Company’s website located at
http://thedirty.com/2010/04/ thedirty-com-exclusive-pretty-wild- hollywood-hooker-and-drug-star-tess-
taylor (the “Website”). Be aware that under California law, Company's actions constitute, among other
causes of action, a violation of Ms. Taylor’s rights of privacy and publicity.

Ms. Taylor intends to protect her rights to the fullest extent allowable under law. Accordingly,
demand is hereby made that Company immediately: (i) remove the Photographs from the Website and
cease and desist from any further publication or dissemination of the Photographs; and (if) confirm to this
office in writing that Company will comply with the foregoing.

This letter 1s not intended as one in a series of threatening letters on this subject; rather we
demand that you respond affirmatively and immediately, failing which we have been instructed to pursue
all remedies available to us in law and equity to enforce Ms. Taylor’s rights. Govern yourself accordingly.

Nothing contained herein shall be deemed a complete statement of any legal or factual position,
all of which are hereby expressly reserved.

This letter 1s a confidential legal communication and is not for publication. Any publication,
dissemination or broadcast of any portion of this letter will constitute a breach of confidence and a
violation of the U.S. Copyright Act, and Company is not authorized to publish this letter in whole or in
part absent our express written authorization. _ )



